
 

 

 

 

 

BILL/ RESOLUTION REQUEST 
 

 

1. Title: Approves construction of a new 10-foot wide concrete path along Bear Creek between 

Fenton St. and Wadsworth Blvd (201100742).   

 
2. Requesting Agency:  Public Works 

 

 
3. Contact Person with actual knowledge of proposed ordinance  

  Name:Jo Ann Phillips 

  Phone:720-913-8524 

  Email:joann.phillips@denvergov.org 

 

 
4. Contact Person with actual knowledge of proposed ordinance who will 

present the item at Mayor Council and who will be available for first and 
second reading, if necessary 

  Name:James Geist 

  Phone:720-913-8524 

  Email:jim.geist@denvergov.org 

 
 

5. Describe the proposed ordinance, including what the proposed 
ordinance is intended to accomplish, who’s involved 

a. Scope of Work 
Construction of a new 10-foot wide concrete path along Bear Creek between Fenton St. 

and Wadsworth Blvd.  This will include construction of a new three span pre-fabricated 

pedestrian bridge over Bear Creek, as well as construction of re-inforced concrete pipe 

culverts, and associated items, bicycle racks, landscaping and erosion control.  

b. Duration 
 210 (Two Hundred Ten Days) 

c. Location 
 Fenton to Wadsworth 

d. Affected Council District 
Council District 2.  

e. Benefits 
 Enhances the Denver Bicycle infrastructure plan and safety to rides and pedestrians 

using this trail. 

f. Costs 
 $1,286,319.00 

 
6. Is there any controversy surrounding this ordinance, groups or 

individuals who may have concerns about it? Please explain. 
 No.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill Request Number: BR11-0526   Date: 7/12/2011 


